

WWAPT - Weeks 2 & 3 - LA Assessment

1. Match the words to their definitions:

settlements

in a lower place; below

terraces

new places where people live

beneath

not lived in by people

artifacts

flat areas made in hillsides that are used
for farming

uninhabited

objects made or used by humans long ago

2. Unscramble the words that match the definitions:

drevedisoc: found before anyone else

tutibusset: replace one person or thing with another

trepinert: to tell or explain the meaning of something

hiprec: a written code that most people do not understand

3. Choose a pronoun to replace the bold and underlined word:

I	they	it	you	we	he	she
---	------	----	-----	----	----	-----

a) Grandfather won a medal for his code work during the war.

b) The carving was very old.

c) Poloma was proud of her discovery.

d) Grandpa and I solved the cipher together.

e) Poloma and her grandfather were both interested in ciphers.

4. Select the correct synonyms for the underlined words:

a) It is so fun to go ice skating during the winter.

boring

sad

enjoyable

awful

b) Timmy pushed a big rock down the road.

tiny

necessary

large

funny

c) My mom made a good dinner for us last night.

bad

sour

tasty

awful

d) The book we read in class was so interesting that I couldn't put it down.

fascinating

long

heavy

boring

e) Studying for exams is very important to do well in school.

big

special

necessary

lazy

5. Put the words in alphabetical order:

ancient

civilization

siege

descended

invaded

settlements

intrigued

archaeologist

philosopher

pressure

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

6. Choose the correct option to fill the gaps:

- f) Scholars _____ Troy only exists in stories. **believe / believes**
- g) Archaeologists _____ for evidence of ancient cultures. **search / searches**
- h) The city _____ never completely empty. **are / is**
- i) Atlantis _____ back to the Greek philosopher Plato. **dates / date**
- j) Many countries _____ their own stories about lost cities. **have / has**

7. Read each paragraph and choose the main idea:

Sandy sings in the church choir. She sings a solo every week. Everyone looks forward to hearing her sing. Last Sunday Mrs. Smith said, "Sandy has the voice of an angel." We all agreed with her. I think she will be famous one day.

The main idea of the paragraph is:

- a. The church has a choir.
- b. Sandy goes to church.
- c. Sandy is a great singer.
- d. Sandy sang a solo each week.

Tommy ran down the street chasing his dog. "Bobby! Bobby!" he yelled. He knew he should have checked the gate before letting Bobby into the back yard. His mother has told him a hundred times. How had he forgotten? If he had closed it, Bobby would still be in the back yard.

The main idea of the paragraph is:

- a. Bobby ran away.
- b. Tommy forgot to make sure the gate was closed.
- c. Tommy was forgetful.
- d. Tommy's mother was bossy.

8. Read the following text and select the correct answers:

The Summer Olympic Games

The Summer Olympic Games are held every four years. It is a major sporting event in which thousands of competitors from almost every nation in the world compete.

Originally, the ancient Olympic Games were held in Olympia, Greece from the 8th century BC to the 4th century AD. Then for 1500 years the Olympic Games weren't held until Baron Pierre de Coubertin founded the International Olympic Committee (IOC) in 1894.

The Olympic Games have taken place every four years since 1894, except for when World Wars I and II led to the cancellation of the 1916, 1940 and 1944 games.

The decision-making body for the games is the International Olympic Committee (IOC). The IOC is responsible for choosing the host city for each Olympic Games. Rio De Janeiro, Brazil (Rio) is hosting the Olympic Games in 2016.

More than 10,000 athletes from 207 nations will compete in over 300 events during the Rio Olympic Games. The top three athletes in each event receive Olympic medals; gold for first place, silver for second place and bronze for third place.

The Olympic Games are a remarkable event with so many memorable moments. It is an event where dreams are achieved and sporting heroes made.



1. How often are the summer Olympic Games held?

- a) Every two years.
- b) Every four years.
- c) Every six years.

2. Where were the Olympic Games first held?

- a) Olympus.
- b) Olympia.

- c) Olympia.
3. When was the International Olympic Committee founded?
- a) 1894.
 - b) 1944.
 - c) 2016.
4. What does the IOC do?
- a) It is responsible for choosing the host city for each Olympic Games.
 - b) It is responsible for competing in the Olympic Games.
 - c) It is responsible for showing the Olympic Games on TV.
5. How many athletes receive Olympic medals in each event?
- a) One athlete.
 - b) Two athletes.
 - c) Three athletes